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SHCC LISTSERV #1 
 

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.


Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2007 10:08 AM

To: UpdateSHCC

Subject: New Format for Updates from SHCC

For the past two months, you have been receiving periodic emails from Southwest Housing Compliance Corporation (SHCC) called the SHCC News Flash.  These emails contain important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract.  Most recently, we provided you with updates on the delay in funding many of your July and August vouchers.  In an effort to share this information more quickly and efficiently, SHCC has set up a ListServ to replace the SHCC News Flash.

As a designated contact for a property in SHCC's portfolio, we have added your email address to the ListServ.  As a member of the ListServ, you will continue to receive these periodic emails from SHCC, just in a new format.  If you do not want to receive the listserv e-mail, you can follow the instructions at the bottom of this or any ListServ email to unsubscribe at any time.

ListServ members will not be able to "Reply To All."   SHCC is the only

user authorized to send messages to the ListServ members.  Be assured that your name and email address will not be visible to anyone on the ListServ except the SHCC staff responsible for sending the email.

As your Contract Administrator, we do our best to provide valuable information to you as quickly as possible.  We appreciate your help as we set up this new system.  If you have any questions about this process, please direct them to Shari Welch at shariw@hacanet.org.


